
   Crosswoods Neighborhood Association 

 

   Meeting Minutes Tuesday September 6, 2022  

 

 

Meeting began at 5 p.m. at Southland Christian Church, Building A, Chapel 

 

Attendees: Matt Winkler, President; Evan Ball, Treasurer; Joe Vonderheide, Retiring President;  

Brenda Winkler, Board member; Becka Vonderheide, Board member; Sarah Hanna, Retiring 

Secretary 

 

Minutes of August 2 were read and approved. 

 

Evan read the treasurer’s report and it was accepted as read. 

 

Old Business 

Michael DiBiasie has repainted the medallions at the entrance, greatly improving their 

appearance. 

Yard sale signs will need to be set out a a week before the sale set for October 1. 

 

New Business 

Matt reported the tree that died at the front entrance would be replaced later this fall. 

Matt is exploring using Zelle as a payment app for residents to pay their dues. 

Jessamine County Hazardous Waste will be October 1 from 8am-4pm. Items may be dropped off 

at the Jessamine County Convenience Center, 123 Hendren Way.  

Matt discussed progress on the Brannon Road widening project. Purchase of right-of-way 

property is expected to be completed by the end of 2023. Joe mentioned that Richard Stump had 

been serving as liaison with the DOT. 

There was discussion of continuing issues with speeding in the neighborhood. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:37p.m. 

 

The next meeting will be Tuesday October 11, 2022. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Sarah Hanna 


